
 
 

Dear Parent,          08/10/2019 
Greetings! 

We are delighted to introduce you to a very prestigious global platform for your children to 

showcase their talent. This is the “World Scholar’s Cup” and its portals are already open for 

registration. 

World Scholar's Cup is a premier international academic event attracting students from all over 

the world, resulting in "a global community of future scholars and leaders". The World Scholar’s 

Cup (WSC) is an intellectual competition that invites teams of 3 students to study 6 different 

topics and use their knowledge on these topics to win medals and do their best in each of the 4 

events. 

Al Ain’s first-ever World Scholars Cup (WSC) Round will be held on 22nd and 23rd of November 

2019 in Al Ain Juniors School. 

Children between the ages of 10 to 18 years from the school will be participating in the 2-day 

event. In this regional round at Al Ain, students will undertake different academic and social 

challenges and demonstrate their skills to connect History, Science, Art, Literature, Social 

Studies, and Current Affairs etc. 

World Scholar's Cup Theme 2019 - 'A World on the Margins' 

Special Area - Unsolved Mysteries 

History - Neglected Histories 

Social Studies - On the Edge of Society 

Science - Enabling Technologies 

Art & Music - Louder than Words 

Literature - Voices from the Margins 

World Scholar's Cup Round consists of four main events:  

1. The Scholar's Challenge - a test called the Scholar's Challenge: an opportunity to win 

individual medals and other prizes across multiple subjects.  

2. Collaborative Writing - work with the team to argue positions related to the theme in 

written form. 

3. The Team Debate - teams from other schools argue motions related to the theme. 

4. Scholar's Bowl - will race the clock to answer questions using a special clicker. 



 
 

In addition to these four main events, non-competitive activities take place, these activities are 

both social and academic, and are intended to provide a friendly atmosphere for participants. 

If you’re interested in having your child participate please take a look at the World Scholar’s 

Cup website www.scholarscup.org.  

 

Kindly register the name with the following Coordinators: 

Mr. Riyaz (riyaz.nagori@alainjuniors.com)  

 
British System 
Ms. Nasim (nasimbanoo.shaikh@alainjuniors.com)   – Grades 7 to 12   
MS. Tabita (tabitta.shahbaz@alainjuniors.com) – Grades 5 and 6  
 
Indian System 
Mr. Jestin (jestin.joseph@alainjuniors.com) – Grades 7 to 12 
Ms. Nini (nini.josy@alainjuniors.com) – Grades 5 and 6 
 
Thank you 
AJ Administration 
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